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From: Jay Sharma 
Sent: Wednesday, 28 February 2024 1:23 PM
To: Ellena Tsanidis
Cc: Telco Spectrum; Shaunak Patel; CCEP Info; Emily Manchee; Dylan Mead; Rose 

Knezevic
Subject: RE: Aquila Wind Farm - Request for Advice on SEARs

Hi Ellena, 

Thanks for your remainder. We were working in the background to assess the proposal and any potential impacts to 
our network.  

We have assessed the impact of the wind turbines detailed in the SEAR against our PSN microwave links. The 
coordinates and dimensions used for our assessment were extracted from the SEAR.  

The closest turbine from one of our microwave link paths is #AQ21 and it is approximately 150 m away. At this stage 
it is not an issue, given the 90 m blade length and location. However, if there are any changes to the proposal 
(including coordinates and dimensions of all other turbines) please let us know as we will have to reassess.  

Could you also confirm if the consultation was shared with other government agencies for feedback? 

Kind Regards 

Jay Sharma 
Principal Spectrum Engineer, NSW Telco Authority
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